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Dear Committee Members

I write in support of the Transport Legislation (Taxi Services) Amendment Bill 2015.

Unlike the taxi industry, UBER and other illegal ride sharing businesses does not abide by
 the rules and regulations provided for within Queensland legislation. The service provided
 by the taxi industry remains the safest, having implemented safety mechanisms and
 measures such as GPS tracking of vehicles and cameras to protect both its drivers and
 customers. To obtain a taxi drivers license a course must first be completed and criminal
 history checked.

I urge you to support the proposed Transport Legislation (Taxi Services) Amendment Bill
 2015.

Yours sincerely

H. S. Randhawa
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